
Ambrose Advisor 

                                                                                                                                                      March 11, 2025 

Upcoming dates…. 

3/12 Rigazzi’s special lunch (orders 

closed) 

3/12 6:30—Anxious Generation 

book meeting in cafeteria 

3/13 Dine for donations at 

Michael’s Bar and Grill 

Heritage day—Ireland 

3/14 Noon dismissal                              

         no aftercare             

         Quarter 3 ends 

 

Did you know St. Ambrose has an 

app for your phone?    It is St. Am-

brose Catholic School and has our 

logo.  

 

Please make sure to update to this 

version of the app:  54.8.0 

 

From Mrs. Grellner… 

Just a few more wake-ups until spring break.  I’m praying for wonderful 

weather!  This Friday is a noon dismissal and there is no aftercare. 

Once we return, time will fly!  We still have so much left to do in the last 

two and a half months.   

We are going to do field day a little differently this year.  Our last day of 

school is Friday, May 23.  We will begin the day with 8am mass.  Then, 

preschool through fifth grade will have field day from 9-11:30.  (Middle 

school does not participate in field day because they have House Olym-

pics earlier that week.)  Dismissal will be at noon.  The field day com-

mittee will be asking for parent volunteers to help with field day.  All vol-

unteers must be compliant with Prevent and Protect. 

St. Joseph’s Altar will be on Sunday, March 23, after masses in the church 

hall.   

Please remember to pay any balance you may have in your FACTS ac-

count. 

Our Scholastic Book Fair will be the week of April 7-11 in the STEM lab.  

Thank you to Laura Gayer who is running our fair again this year. 

Thank you to Rachel Zahn and Tina Offner for running our Bellarmine 

Speech teams this year.  They have their last meet on Saturday, March 

22.   

Thank you to Mr. Keenoy and Wendy Fernando for running our chess 

club!  So much fun! 

**Please note—Friday, March 21 is the last day to order Little Caesar’s 

pizza for March 28.** (Yes, FACTS still says Domino’s—but it is Little 

Caesar’s)  Orders will close while we are on spring break. 

Stop by The Hill  Neighborhood Center to 

see our 8th grade art work.  They created 

art based on what they think about when 

they think about The Hill. 


